
ISDH weekly COVID-19 Provider Webcast resumes on Fridays 
 

Beginning Friday, May 22, 2020, the Indiana State Department of Health (ISDH) again  
invites you to participate in a webcast for health care providers regarding the 2019 novel 
coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. The webcast has moved to a new, more convenient 
platform available on any browser, so please read carefully the webcast details below. 
The webcast will be recorded and available for viewing at your convenience.  

  

What:  ISDH webcast briefing on 2019 novel coronavirus (COVID-19) to provide an 
update on Indiana response 

  

Who:   Dr. Lindsay Weaver, M.D, FACEP 

            ISDH Chief Medical Officer 

              

When: Fridays at Noon (Eastern)  

  

Important - Instructions have changed so please read below: 

To view ISDH webcasts, please test your access to view streaming videos several days 
prior to the event. Please use the following link for the test and to view the webcast: 
https://isdh.pividal.tv/. The chat feature is not enabled so please email questions during 
the webcast to PublicAffairs@isdh.in.gov.  

 

To test, simply “click” on any of the thumbnails. The video should play, but your network 
administrators may have restrictions that prevent you from watching streaming content. 
If you experience problems with accessibility, please contact your network administrator 
to request access. Also, please be aware that public Wi-Fi connectivity should be 
avoided given variable connection speeds and the risk of buffing problems.  

At the appointed date and time, the webcast will be available via the Live Events option 
– highlighted below.   

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fisdh.pividal.tv%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cjdart%40ismanet.org%7Ccea412331d964849abcf08d7fc25de8d%7C6ae61a81794148248fc34b9173e44561%7C0%7C0%7C637255111903637301&sdata=QC2A%2F0va9AagNiEjSkbDbCnofsD0P8%2F7BjqVFloD8P8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:PublicAffairs@isdh.in.gov


 
 

NOTE:  The chat feature is not yet enabled.  Please email questions during the live 
broadcast to PublicAffairs@isdh.in.gov. 

 

Recording 

Those who are unable to participate in the live webcast may view a recording at the 
same link as above – https://isdh.pividal.tv/. click on COVID-19 to view the recording as 
soon as it’s available. (Works on any web browser, MAC or PC) 

 

Kris Box, MD, FACOG 

State Health Commissioner 
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